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INTRODUCTION

ARNOT HILL PARK

What is Safer Streets?

Safer Streets is a Home Office funded initiative to improve community
safety in public spaces and also to make people feel safer when they
are out and about. It is particularly targeted at helping to reduce
neighbourhood crime and antisocial behaviour and preventing violence
against women and girls.

Police and Crime Commissioners work in partnership with local
councils to bid for funding, which can be used on projects such as new
CCTV cameras, street lighting, youth provision and home security
devices. Gedling Borough Council will deliver a lighting scheme in
Arnot Hill Park with the support of the Safer Streets partnership.

What is the money being spent on?

The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Nottinghamshire
secured £333,000 of funding for projects across the South
Nottinghamshire Community Safety Partnership area, with nearly a
third of this to be spent in the Gedling Borough.

Gedling Borough Council will use the funding to install four new lights
in the park’s car parks and also to upgrade the existing Victorian style
lamps with new LED lighting heads. It is hoped this new lighting will
provide a 25% improvement to the lighting levels in the park to deter
antisocial behaviour.

In addition to the lighting upgrades, the park will also benefit from
seven new cycle lockers for visitors to the park to store their bicycles
thanks to £10,000 in funding provided by the Office of the Police and
Crime Commissioner and some local funding provided Gedling
Borough Council

Which locations will be targeted?

Two new lighting columns will be located in the civic centre car park
as well as upgrading two new lamps in the bowling green car park.

All the Victorian lamps will be upgraded throughout Arnot Hill Park.

The cycle lockers for park visitors will be located to the front of the
Gedling Borough Council building near to the civic car park.
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